

NEWS LETTER jan-feb 2010

This is my first news letter and probably the hardest of all as not much is happening at the moment so I'll keep it short, any input in the future would be welcome pictures and small text Please send to edmcnewsletter@hotmail .co.uk

## **UPCOMING EVENTS**

Brooklands day 28<sup>th</sup> march L2b 16<sup>th</sup> may Rivera run Laughton cuckoo farye 29th,30th,31st may Minis in the park 15th august

Above are a few of the shows edmc will Be attending in 2010 for more details and Other shows check out the forum hopefully We can have a better year than last and







## Pilgrimage

The pilgrimage is a event organized by edmc and we are looking for some volunteers for marshalling if you can lend a hand it will be much appreciated please contact josie

**Pilgrimage News Page** - for updates on events, forms, information & other as & when it happens. Keep your eye on the new website page leading up to the event (and beyond!) There will also be notes on this thread to indicate when it's been added to. Entry forms flyers are all available from the site page

## **MEMBERSHIPS**

PLEASE MAKE SURE YOUR MEMBERSHIPS ARE PAID Edmc will not be able to cover you on our insurance If you are not a paid member

NEWS LETTER TOP TIP due to the increasing prices of minis and some insurance companies not recognizing this we recommend getting a agreed value policy

edmcnewsletter@hotmail.co.uk